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Aquaculture and Wild Catch Industry Reference Committee 

Meeting No: 2017.03 
16 November 2017 

The Aquaculture and Wild Catch Industry Reference Committee (IRC) held a short teleconference on the 
16 November 2017 to discuss the following three Cases for Change:

• Aquaculture

• Biosecurity

• Post Harvest

The committee requested minor changes and provided provisional support for the three Cases for Change. 

The Cases for Change were amended, signed by the Chair and submitted to the AISC for consideration at their 
December meeting. 

The IRC also discussed current cross sector project timelines that required consideration and support by the 
Aquaculture and Wild Catch IRC. 
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